
You’re Invited
to St. Paul’s Lutheran

Preschool
Information

Night!



Dear Parents of Future Preschool Children:

“Train up a child in the way he should go and when he is old
he will not depart from it”. (Proverbs 22:6)

We would like you to consider enrolling your child in St.
Paul’s Lutheran Preschool to receive a Christ-centered

education. Since your family is a member at our school’s
supporting church, you have the opportunity to register
early. This ensures that we will have a spot for your child in
our class. Our class may fill up quickly, so please do not
miss out on this chance to reserve a spot for your child.

St. Paul’s is having a Preschool Information Night for the
2024-2025 school year. Your child must be 3 or 4 years of

age and potty trained by September 1, 2024.

Please attend the informational meeting for preschool, which
will be at St. Paul’s Lutheran School (Preschool Classroom)
on Thursday, February 1st, at 6:00 p.m. (Presentation
starts around 6:15 p.m.). Children may come to see the
classroom as there will be activities for them to do if they

would like.

If you have any questions, please contact the school. Feel
free to call (920) 922-1080 or email
schoenml@stpaulslutherannfdl.com.

Yours in Christ,

Megan Schoenbach
Preschool Teacher

Preschool Programs
We offer 3K and 4K with 5 HALF and FULL day a week

options. We also offer Extended Care after the school day
for your convenience.

Before Care runs from 7:00 - 8:15 am.

Our Preschool Program runs from:
Half Day: 8:30 – 11:30 am.
Full Day: 8:30 – 3:30pm.

After Care runs from 3:30– 5:30 pm.

Preschool Information Night
Where: St. Paul’s Lutheran School (Preschool Room)

1010 Adams Ave, North Fond du Lac
When: February 1st, 6:00pm (presentation at 6:15pm)

Why: Come and meet the principal and preschool teacher.
You will have a chance to see our classroom, meet other

teachers/staff, and hear about our curriculum.


